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April 18, 1972 

:MEMORANDUM FOR JOHN DEAN ~ 

FROM ROSE MARY WOODS ~ 

Would you please advise whether you think we should 
send a letter from the President in reply to the attached? 

As you know, Arthur Summerfield was the Postmaster 
General in the Eisenhower Administration - and before that 
was Chairman of the RNC. I am sure the President would be 
glad to recommend them -- it is just odd that they would use 
his name. 

Please advise. 



LOST TREE VI LLAGE CORPORATION 
POST OFFICE BOX 14067 • NORTH PALM BEACH, FLORIDA • PHONE 842-1591 

F. F. ADAMS..... R. 

April 13, 1972 

President Richard M. Nixon 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D. C. 20004 

Dear President Nixon: 

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Summerfield, Sr., have applied for member­
ship in the Lost Tree Village Property Owners Association, Inc., 
and have given your name as a personal reference. 

Any information you think might be helpful in processing their 
application will be appreciated and will, of course, be kept 
strictly confidential. 
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James P. Brown 
Associate 
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